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 You are cordially invited to attend the 2012 On The Buses Event: A Fresh Start

On Saturday the 30th of June 2012 at The Fairway Hall, Borehamwood at 9.30 am
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ticket Owner ………….     ………………..
Ticket Type: ………….
Ticket No: …...
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On The Buses Fan Club -
Home Of On The Buses
Since 1999

www.onthebusesfanclub.com




